LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING (CHIEF EXECUTIVE DIRECTORATE)



15th August, 2005 


Briefing commenced:
9.35 a.m.

"
ended:
9.50 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Lancaster - in the Chair


John Willis - Chief Executive 



Owen Topping - Executive Manager



Cath Inchbold - Assistant Director 


Sue Hill - Corporate Marketing Manager


Nikki Park - Senior Committee Administrator

	
	Item
	Decision/Action/Information



	1.
	Minutes of 1st August, 2005
	Agreed.



	2.
	Housing Market Renewal Fund
	(i)
That the report circulated by Cath Inchbold containing details of the agreement in respect of the Manchester/ Salford split be noted.

(ii)
That the report be forwarded to the Regeneration Cabinet Working Group and the Budget Sub-Group for consideration.

.

	3.
	Marketing Update 
	Sue Hill reported on:-

(a)
Programme for Sky - Youth Project.

(b)
Presentation - Shopping City.

(c)
A Level Results.

(d)
Web-site Development.

(e)
Ivan Campo - Prosecution for Dog Fouling.

The Chairman indicated that (a) in respect of (e) above, there was a need to publicise incidents such as these and (b) it would be useful to obtain details from Greater Manchester Police with regard to the unauthorised use of the pedestrian area of Eccles to enable this information to be publicised.



	4.
	Chief Executive’s Update
	The Chief Executive reported on the following matters:-

(a)
Housing HRA Business Plan.

(b)
Environment Agency - Second Flood Storage Basin, Littleton Road - DEFRA Scoring Regime.

(c)
NWDA - Future Casino Developments.

(d)
Las Vegas Sands - Preferred Site.

(e)
LEGI Pump Priming Fund.

(f)
Timing for Building Children’s Centre in Ordsall.

(g)
Salford Rugby Stadium - Planning application.

AGREED:
THAT in relation to the comments made by the Chairman with regard to the visit by Nelson Mandela, the Chief Executive be requested to contact Alan Eastwood to discuss the arrangements for the event.



	5.
	Cabinet Agenda Planning Schedule
	Agreed. 
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